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9 November 1990 

The Ontario Heritage Foundation 
Ministry of Culture and Communications 
2nd Floor 
77 Bloor Street, w. 
TORONTO, Ontario 
M7A 2R9 

• 

Renfrew Town Council, at its regular meeting held 
2 9 _ O.ctobe:r. J.;} 9 0, recej:ved q. req11~_$i:. frgm J-1+..:.• lTtlTl __ Mj.:1:1.ar 
of Millar Wajer Enterprises, dated 22 oc·tober 1990, 
concerning the Handford Building, located at the corner 
of Raglan Street, South and Renfrew Avenue, East. A copy 
of Mr. Millar's letter, as well as a copy of a letter 
from Mr. Millar's contractor, Dagenais Construction, dated 
29 October 1990, are attached for your information. 

With Council being the L.A.C.A.C. Committee for the Town 
of Renfrew, the following motion was passed: 

''That Mr. I1illar I s request to remove the frontispiece 
between the first and second floor of the wall facing 
Raglan Street, being the facade on his building located 
at 223 Raglan Street, South, and to replace it with 
modern materials, be approved, and that the Ontario 
Heritage Foundation be so notified. 11 

Dorian Laurier 
Clerk 

Encls. 
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